Appendix 7

Applicant’s Comments on Further Representations
Submitted by Interested Parties in the Course of the
Notice of Review Consultation Process






FAO Pauline mncRae

Date 09/11/10

Dear Pauline,

Notice of Review-Appiication number-CR/10/0164.
Proposal: Single storey side extension.

Location: 93 Landemer Drive, Rutherglen.
My comments are as follows on the above planning review: -

» My client and ! feel that by reducing the size of the extension to the same gabie length -
as the existing house and approximately 3.2mefres wide and by changing the roof
design to hip ends would meet the criteria within polices DM1 and DM4.

= My client and | have looked at the sunlight/daylight factor at various times during the
day based on the above amendments and ¢an see no difference between existing and
proposed. Hopefully the planning officer based on above admendnents can look this at
again.

¢ Please note that | would have made these admendmentis at the time had we received
any encouragement from the planning officers.

i thank you for your Kind assistance in this maiter,

Yours
Sincerely,

Peter Robertson




